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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  
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28 June 2024 

Question No. 2092 
 

 

 

MS CLAY: To ask the Minister for Transport —  

(1) In relation to the “Planning for a new Northside Bus Depot” initiative in the 2024-25 ACT Budget, is 
Mitchell Section 54 Block 3, still being considered for a new Northside Bus Depot. 

(2) Is the ACT Government considering sites adjacent to Belconnen Rural Block 1559. 
(3) What is the ACT Government’s preferred site for the fourth bus depot. 

Mr Chris Steel MLA – The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows: 

(1) Transport Canberra is considering a number of potential sites for the location of a new bus depot in 

Canberra’s north including Mitchell Section 54 Block 3. 

(2) At this stage, the blocks adjacent to Belconnen Rural Block 1559 are not being considered as a potential 

site for a new northside bus depot. 

(3) A preferred site has not yet been confirmed. 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

 

Chris Steel MLA 

Minister for Transport                                                                                                         Date:............................ 

  This response required 50 mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $99.10. 

 
 


